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5th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re. Friday 12th February 

We are really pleased with the progress that has been made so far this term in terms of the remote 
learning offer and recent tracking data suggests that pupil engagement has improved significantly in 
recent weeks as compared to the situation in early January.  As a result, and to avoid any disruption to 
pupil engagement, we have taken the decision to postpone the INSET day which sat in the school 
calendar for Friday 12th February.  This training day will now be taken at a more convenient time at a 
later point in the school year and staff will continue to provide remote learning right up to the end of 
next week.  Obviously, the provision will not continue during the half term break which begins on Monday 
15th February. 

Thank you all for your continuing hard work trying to keep your children engaged in their work during 
these challenging times. 

Regards, 

 

Mr. J.N.Hicks BA (Hons) MA (Ed) NPQH 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


